
 

 

 

        INDIAN PUBLIC HIGH SCHOOL, RAK 

      HAIR DONATION CAMPAIGN 

Dear Parent, 

With great pleasure, we inform you that the IPHS RAK is 

organizing a HAIR DONATION campaign on October 3, 2016 

during school hours in association with “FRIENDS OF CANCER 

PATIENTS”. 

 

 

 

Here, is a chance for all of us to bring joy and hope in the lives of 

some cancer patients around us. 

 
 

You are invited to contribute your hair for a  

NOBLE CAUSE AND BE A BLESSING. 
  

 

Come and join us whole-heartedly and  

BE AN INSPIRATION! 
DONATE HAIR FOR HOPE! 

 

‘LET’S EMPATHIZE, DON’T JUST 

SYMPATHIZE!’ 


